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Reception 
 
Monday 17th July School Disco 1.45 
pm to  2.15pm  
 
 
Wednesday 19th July 3.30pm 

Parents Meeting with the new Year 

1 Teachers 

 

Year 1 

Monday 17th July School Disco 
2.15pm to 2.45pm  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 3 
 
Monday 17th July School Disco 
2.45pm to 3.15 pm 
 
Talent Show  Thursday 20th July 11 
am  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 4  
 
Monday 17th July School Disco 
2.45pm to 3.15 pm 
 
Talent Show  Thursday 20th July 11 
am  
 
Whitwell Residential Trip in Year 5 

Monday 25th September to 

Wednesday 27th September  5W 

Wednesday 27th to Friday 29th 

September 5J 

 

 
 
 
 

Year 5 
 
Monday 17th July School Disco 6pm 
to 8pm  
 
Talent Show  Thursday 20th July 
1.30 pm 
 
Ullswater Residential Trip  27/11/23 

to 1/12/23   Year 6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 
 
Monday 17th July School Disco 6pm 
to 8pm  
 
Tuesday 18th July 7pm and 
Wednesday 19th July 7pm Year 6 
Production 
 
Talent Show  Thursday 20th July 
1.30 pm 
 

Year 2 

Monday 17th July School Disco 
2.15pm to 2.45pm  
 
Tuesday 19th September Trip to 
Castle in Year 3 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

ALL  
 
Back to School Wednesday 6th 
September 2023. 
 
Half Term – Break up Friday 20th 
October and return Monday 30th 
October 2023 
 
Christmas Holiday Break up 
Wednesday 20th December and 
return Thursday 4th January 2024 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         VOLUNTEERS - THANK YOU! 

We are so fortunate to have a number of wonderful humans who 
come into school in their spare time to support the learning in 
school.  Here is your annual shout out. 
 
For your tireless work in keeping our library in order and putting up 
new displays of books every Tuesday -  Sari Kelsey (Mr 
Brackenbury’s Mum) 
 
For sorting out reading books each week – Lorraine Zipfel Burke 
For supporting learning in Reception – Carol Betts. 
For supporting learning in Year 1 – Teresa McInally, Sue Aldens, 
Carolyn Woods and Monika Banka. 
For supporting learning in Year 2 – Jan Key, Sophie Tucker and Val 
Smith. 
For supporting learning in Year 3 – Maria Forclaz 
For supporting learning in Year 5 – Lucy Keeler 
For running a Cricket Club – Rob Ebbage 
 
For so much support all year round  - the ladies and gentlemen of 
the PTFA but especially Suzana De Gouveia the Chairperson. 
 
All parents and grandparents who join us on trips to ensure we 
have enough adult support.  
 
If I have missed someone out, apologies.  We so appreciate all that 
you do and if anyone else would like to join this merry band, please 
get in touch with Claire Furness – deputy@st-
francisofassisi.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

Oscar Winners 

Perseverance  
Til 1PL, Chike 4M 
Community Spirited 
Michelle 2J, Isobel C 3B 
Learning from Mistakes 
Chito M 2J, , Sophia K, 3M 
Encouraging Others 
Marla 1L, Imogen C 5W 
I Can Attitude 
Ethan K 2H and Milena 4HD 

Oscar Nominees 

Community Spirited 

Chris P , Jason O,  Thea B, Michelle G, Jay-Junior, Isobel C, Connie P and Georgie-May, 

Adela, Bridie and Clodagh 

Perseverance 

Til, James C, Anastasia B, Emmy , Jack B, Lily-Faith, Chike, Bea, Precious and Mpaso 

Learning from Mistakes 

Dylan TL, Natalie A, Sophie S, Chito M,  Sophia K, Anderson, Jacob S, Violette, Matilda J 

and Jude FH, 

Encouraging Others 

Gigi A, Marla E, Edan W, Judah R, Ruby, Lelan, Alex DG, Laura, May and Imogen C 

I Can Attitude 

Jessica B, Felipe P, Ethan K, Eihblin QO, Evelyn H, Fergus H,  Milena, Alexis, Harlan and 

Ben 
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                                              ART CLUB                                
 
  ‘Art 1 - Act Too’ is once again delighted to be returning in the 
Autumn Term! 
 
Due to the popularity of this club, I am pleased to offer two 
separate clubs for September     …. 
one for the younger children who may require a little more help 
and another for the older pupils who may benefit from some 
activities being a little more challenging.  
And so on Tuesdays 3.30 - 4.30 activities will be held for pupils in 
years 2, 3 and 4 . 
                     Thursdays 3.30-4.30 activities will be held for pupils in 
years 4, 5 and 6. 
If you would like your child to attend either session please 
register your interest to me via email ( julimobbs@live.co.uk ) and 
I will add them to the list. 
There will be limited spaces in these clubs and more information 
will follow!  
 

                                             CHOIR                             

Choir will resume after the holidays beginning on Thursday 14th 

September at the earlier time of 8.15 am each week.  Children in 

Years 3,4,5 and 6 are welcome to join.    I ask that they attend 

punctually and show a commitment to coming each week.   If any 

children in current year 2 would like to join in September then 

please email deputy@st-francisofassisi.norfolk.sch.uk either next 

week or in the first week back and I will add them to the list.  

Children in current Years 3,4 and 5 who do not already attend are 

also welcome to join.  Current choir members do not need to 

inform me that they will return. 

Thank you 

 

 

Norwich Castle Jamaican Event - Booking Now  
Join Norwich Castle for a day of Black History events for Jamaican Independence 

Week on Saturday 5 August as part of our The Last Voyage of the 

Gloucester exhibition at Norwich Castle. 
Discover The Gloucester’s Voyage into Black History with a panel discussion from 
11am – 12.30pm organised by Jamaican artist Danny Keen. Then join in with 

Jamaican Independence, a musical Celebration at 2.30pm.  Booking essential. 
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